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Lender Notification: 

Domain Name System Infrastructure Update 
October 7, 2025 

What Is Changing 

Fannie Mae is updating the Domain Name System (DNS) infrastructure that supports the XML Integration Service (XIS), which 

facilitates system-to-system connectivity with Fannie Mae’s Desktop Underwriter® (DU®), Desktop Originator® (DO®), and 

EarlyCheck™.  

While the production endpoint (direct.efanniemae.com) will remain unchanged, the associated IP address mappings will be 

updated during the standard maintenance window from 1 a.m. to 5 a.m. EST on Sunday, February 1, 2026. Any allow lists based 

on IP addresses related to the above-mentioned applications will need to be changed in conjunction with this update. An allow 

list is a method used to control network access by permitting only a certain set of trusted IP addresses. 

Actions You Should Take  
Strongly Encouraged 

• Confirm with your integrated partners that any allow lists based on IP addresses will be updated during the 

standard maintenance window on Sunday, Feb. 1, 2026 from 1 a.m. to 5 a.m. ET to ensure your connectivity 

remains uninterrupted. 

• If you manage your own allow lists using IP addresses, please contact Fannie Mae’s Integration Support team for 

additional information on how to receive and test the updated IP addresses.  

Recommended 

• Direct integration users should leverage the Fully Qualified Domain Name (FQDN) direct.efanniemae.com for 

any allow list used during connectivity. If your organization is not able to allow lists using the FQDN, then please 

contact Fannie Mae’s Integration Support team.  

Additional Information 
For more details see the Integration Impact Memo which was distributed to all integration partners on September 17, 2025.   

Integration Support  

If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact integration_support@fanniemae.com. 
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